
MPLA Board Report – October 2019 

 

MPLA Activities 

Attended CommComm meeting 

Preparing for conference 

 

OLA Activities 

Attended Board Meetings 

 

OLA News 

Planning is well underway for the 2020 conference of OLA held in April of 2020.  
Program proposals are being accepted until November 1st.  Here is the link to submit if 

anyone is interested. 

https://www.oklibs.org/general/custom.asp?page=OLA2020_ProgramForm 
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